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Skips 

 
Ideally externally located skips should be located at least 8 metres away from buildings. 
Contractor's skips should be located in compounds protected by hoarding or Heras 
fencing. 
 
If space restrictions necessitate any part of skips being kept closer than 4 m from 
buildings, then they should be of the enclosed lidded variety. 
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